
Director’s Report for Pottsgrove Recreation Board  
June 18, 2024 

 
Swimming Lessons:  
Summer swim lessons began yesterday, June 17th with 30 participants registered. 
 
No More Excuses Walk Club 
The walk club continues through the summer. The ladies decided they would rather walk 
on the track than on the trails, because it is easier on their knees. So, we will continue to 
walk on the track every Tuesday & Thursday at 6pm. 
 
Summer Playground  
Summer Playground started yesterday, June 17th with 146 children registered. Things are 
going really well so far. We will celebrate the 55th anniversary of Pottsgrove Recreation & 
Summer Playground on July 16th @ 10:30am with a birthday party. We will play birthday 
party games and end the day with cake. I have invited Joe Zlomek and if any of you are 
available, please consider joining us.  
 
Contributions 
All contributions for 2024 have been paid.  
 
Donations 
I received a $273.25 donation from Ringing Rocks Elementary School for Summer 
Playground. 
 
Grant 
We received the grant from the program through PARRC and it was for the full amount of 
$2,500 to offset Summer Playground expenses. Thank you Bill and Cathy for your part in 
making this happen. 
 
District Office Meeting 
I have a meeting scheduled with Dr. Finerty & David Lucabeche to discuss the relationship 
between Pottsgrove Recreation and the School District. Michelle Thompson said she would 
join us. The meeting is June 24th @ 1pm.  
 
 

Next meeting will be August 20, 2024 7:00pm via Zoom. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


